
 
 

 

DAM Oct 2023 

Every October LPA supports our community in celebrating DAM – Dwarfism Advocacy 
Month. As we advance as a community and move towards a truly representative and 
equitable society, this year LPA is focusing on the immense pride we have as people 
with dwarfism. In years past, DAM had been more geared towards “awareness” 
initiatives and campaigns in an effort to help families and allies of LPs show their 
support of our community. This year we are focusing on dwarfism identity and the pride 
we have as people. There is so much for us to be proud of: our successes, our 
challenges, our wins and losses, and our beautiful images that leave an indelible mark 
on this unique world. This October be proud to be an LP! 

Join us in this year’s 2023 DPM – Dwarf Pride Month. Use the hashtag #dwarfpride and 
show the world your pride in being an LP. 

 


